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Community Comes Naturally 
 

Public Hearing Notice Lent Township for a Preliminary and Final Plat 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Wednesday, January 13, 2021, 7:00 p.m. via Zoom by 

calling 1-312-626-6799 (Chicago) on your phone Meeting ID: 870 2561 1790 Passcode: 221151, 

the Lent Township Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to solicit public response to a 

request for a preliminary and final plat at PID: 05.00300.00. The applicant is requesting to split 

the twenty-acre property into two 10-acre parcels. The Planning Commission will make a 

recommendation regarding the proposed request for the preliminary and final plat to the Town 

Board for their meeting to be held on January 19, 2021, 7:00 p.m. via Zoom by dialing 1-312-626-

6799 (Chicago) on your phone Meeting ID: 828 7071 7372 Passcode: 839997. 

 

Pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.021, subd. 1, members of the public are discouraged from attending 

the meetings in person. The Lent Town Board has determined that permitting the public to enter 

the regular meeting location (Lent Town Hall) is not prudent because of the health pandemic 

involving COVID-19.  Some or all members of the Town Board or Planning Commission may 

attend these meetings remotely pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 13D.021, subd. 1. 

 

The public is expected to join via Zoom or make meeting arrangements by emailing 

clerk@lenttownship.com or by calling 651-462-3009 one week prior to each meeting. Application 

materials are available for public viewing. Zoom meeting links for your computer or device are 

posted on lenttownship.com. 

 

Those persons having an interest in said meetings are encouraged to attend remotely. 

 

Kelly Wood, Township Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


